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TO ALL STAFF  
 
        

        The attention of all staff is directed to the passing of:- 
 
                               Retired Firefighter William John (Bill) SHEA 
 
                      Bill passed away after a long illness on   
                                              16th of October 2024                           
  
Bill commenced his service on 28/07/1958 and served at a number of stations including 
Semaphore, Port Pirie, Port Adelaide and Marine. 
 
Bill retired on 20/07/1991 after 33 years of dedicated service.       
                                                                
The SAMFS would like to extend their deepest sympathies to the SHEA family, Bill’s work 
colleagues and Friends. 
 
 
Funeral details are as follows:  

 

Date:  Monday the 28th of October 2024 
Time:   10:30 Hours 
Venue:    Tony Monte Funeral Chapel 
                 1 Web Street Port Adelaide 
 

All Operational MFS personnel attending the funeral service are advised to wear dress of the 
day including medals cap and tie. Soft shell jackets if required. 
 
If you or anyone you know needs assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 
ESC, EAP Providers MOW (Cognition, Human Psychology, Auspsych and Converge) or 
Lifeline. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Chris Main 
Employee Support Coordinator | South Australian Metropolitan Fire Service 
99 Wakefield Street   Adelaide   SA   5000 
 
T 08 82043513 | M 0417861922 | E Chris.Main@eso.sa.gov.au 
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Cognition regularly provides helpful information sheets on a variety of subjects, including relationships, 
mental health and habits. If you’d like to access these information sheets, please visit the Employee Support 
section of the Members Only website, or, click here 

 


